
TELBIAL SP Z O.O.

Telbial provides comprehensive services in
design and manufacturing of fibre optic
cables and cable lines using innovative
construction methods. The company performs
directional drilling under roads, rivers,
railways and areas with a high density of
underground infrastructure.
Telbial also deals with the construction of
modern Internet access network Fibre to the
Home.Technologies used by Telbial have been
developing in line with market expectations.
They are effective, safe for people and the
environment.
The achievements of the company have been
possible due to the experienced, well-trained
personnel and innovations in the approach to
the telecommunications industry. Telbial
deals with water pipes, sewage, gas and
energy networks’ builders and providers.

Products & Services: Offered
products/services: Directional drilling under
roads, rivers, railways and areas with a high
density of underground infrastructure.
Website: http://www.telbial.com.pl [1]

Country: Poland
Place: Biała Podlaska,
ul. Brzeska 134
+48 83 342 22 44
+48 83 342 22 44
sekretariat@telbial.com.
pl

http://www.telbial.com.pl


Sector: Budownictwo i architektura
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